
You are cordially invited to a celebration  

in honor of the 6th grade class from  

W. B. Browning Elementary! 

 

 

Date:  Thursday, June 13, 2013 

Time:  9:30am – Noon 

Place:  Browning Elementary Gymnasium 

 

 

A light reception will immediately  

follow the ceremony sponsored by the  

PTA & the 5th grade parents. 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 
Please RSVP by June 7, 2013 

Suanne Wyatt – suannewyatt@ymail.com 

Sixth Grade 

Class of 

2013 
“Future Class of 2019” 


